
Dear primary 6 parents, 

We would like to invite you to an informal information session regarding the new 

testing procedures for entrance to grammar schools, ie the transfer tests. As we 

are sure you are aware, the testing procedure is changing for pupils currently in 

primary 6. 

The information session will be held in our school hall on Monday 6th March at 

3pm and should be no longer than 30mins.  

We will discuss the new testing arrangements and let you know how we will help 

you to prepare your child for these tests. 

Please indicate below if you will or will not be attending the session. 

Many thanks, 

Primary 6 & 7 teachers 

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

GRAMMAR SCHOOL ENTRANCE TESTS INFORMATION SESSION 

 

NAME OF PUPIL: __________________________________ CLASS: ___________ 

 

I/WE WILL ATTEND THE INFORMATION SESSION ______ 

 

I/WE WILL NOT ATTEND THE INFORMATION SESSION ________ 

 

SIGNED: _____________________________________________ 

(Parent/Guardian) 


